
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
ELK RIVER LANDFILL – WASTEWATER CONVEYANCE PROJECT 

NEWSLETTER NO. 2 – APRIL 27, 2020 

OVERVIEW 
Waste Management, Inc., a waste disposal and management company that operates the Elk River 
Landfill, is undertaking a project, in cooperation with the City of Elk River, to construct a wastewater 
conveyance system from the Elk River Landfill to the city’s wastewater collection system where it can be 
treated at the City’s wastewater plant.  The landfill is located at the northern city limits, just west of 
Highway 169. See the project location map on the back side of this newsletter. 
 
 

SCHEDULE UPDATE 
The original schedule was to start work on north end of the project in early May in order to keep 
construction activity away from Meadowvale Elementary School until school was out for the summer.  
Because of Governor Walz’ recent announcement to keep schools closed for the balance of the school 
year, the Contractor has requested shifting their starting operations to the south end of the project so 
as to progress from south to north and improve overall efficiency.  Therefore, the Great Northern Trail 
from County Road 1 to Ranch Road will be closed starting May 14, with the intent of having this trail 
segment back open to the public by July 1. 
 
 
 

STAY INFORMED 
 
Weekly project updates will be posted at www.bolton-menk.com/clientsites/elkriverlandfill  and also 
linked at the City’s website, www.elkrivermn.gov.   
 
If you have other questions about the project, please contact Project Manager Kevin Bittner at 612-270-
6926/ kevin.bittner@bolton-menk.com or Andy McCain, Waste Management Project Manager at 612-
322-1284/ amccain@wm.com.    
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